Take your time to absorb the information that I have sent you, and let me know after the weekend if you wish.

I can then save and send your response to the officer chairing the meeting on 06/04/16.

Thank you letting us know

Kind Regards

Katie

**Lambeth Professional Standards Unit** 

## **Civil Actions, Complaints and Praise**

PC Katie Heath 301LX

Professional Standards Unit, 3rd Floor, Brixton Police Station, 367 Brixton Road, London, SW9 7DD

Restricted

**From:** Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

**Sent:** 11 March 2016 13:39

To: LX Mailbox - Professional Standards Unit

**Subject:** RE: \*\*\*Your Complaint - PC / 6804 / 13\*\*\*

Dear Katie

Thank you for the reply email and the report.

I now understand the Misconduct Meeting will be held on Wednesday 6th April at 2pm and that we can attend this meeting if we wish to.

When speaking to chief Inspector Tony Hirst on a phone call the other day he did also say we could write a letter in that the person who will be chairing the Misconduct Meeting could read if we did not wish to attend the meeting, If we wished to take up this option and write a letter could this be emailed over to you so it could be added to the file to be read by the person who will be chairing the meeting?

My son at this time is reading the report that you kindly sent over in your email today. But until he has read this I can not say if he will wish to attend the meeting or write a Letter yet.

Upon reading the report myself there is many things I am unhappy with. But it is not down to me to agree with the report or disagree with it that would be down to my son Simon Cordell.

But if you could let me know if he chooses to write a letter and not attend the Misconduct Meeting should it be sent to this email. If not could we have